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Betreft

Public response

Dear Board,

We have received the results of the review carried out by the AFM, the Netherlands Authority for
Financial Markets, based on the documentation provided by Baker Tilly Berk N.V.

Our company has worked intensely in recent years to improve the quality of the statutory audit
and, in so doing, our approach has been much broader than just complying with laws and
regulations: creating and maintaining a culture of quality is central to our strategy.

Our policy is focussed on creating an environment in which our partners and employees can excel
with sufficient regard for the interests of various stakeholders, including the public interest. Our
approach to achieve this is commensurate with and appropriate for a medium-sized audit firm
with short lines of communication.

We regard the independent assessment carried out by the AFM as confirmation that our firm's
change and improvement programme is on the right track.
We are hardened by your findings and recommendations and we regard them as a stimulus to
work even harder in the future at reinforcing our quality-focussed culture, increasing our ability to
learn and improving the quality of the statutory audits carried out by us.
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